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NCPDP VERSION D.Ø 

IMPLEMENTATION UPDATE 
Claims for PACE, SPBP, CRDP and all plans administered by the 
Department of Aging are to continue to be submitted on NCPDP 
version 5.1 beyond January 1, 2012.  

 

It is anticipated that in March 2012, PACE and all programs administered by the Department of 
Aging will transition to a new platform thereby permitting acceptance of NCPDP version D.Ø. 
When this transition occurs, claims submitted in either NCPDP version D.Ø OR 5.1 will be 
accepted. This dual acceptance will continue for approximately 2 weeks. 

Upon finalization of the transition/ D.Ø implementation date, all providers and software 
vendors will be notified. The Department anticipates a minimum two (2) week advance 
notice.   

Providers not yet certified by Magellan Health Services to submit claims using Version D.Ø are 
advised that specifications have been e-mailed to all PACE software providers and are available 
on the Department of Aging’s website. Additionally, Provider Services will e-mail specifications 
upon request.   

Providers wishing to schedule D.Ø testing with PACE or those having testing questions should 
contact Dorothea Roane at the vendor certification line: 804-217-7900.  

NOTE: Providers receiving their R/A via 835 FTP will continue to receive the 835-4010 version 
until the D.Ø implementation. Following the implementation of D.Ø, R/A’s will be produced in 
both the 825-4010 and 835-5010 format.  

Questions or concerns regarding this implementation should be directed to the 
 Provider Services Manager or Assistant Manager at 

1-800-835-4080. 
 

Testing questions or scheduling should be directed to Dorothea Roane                                            
at the vendor certification line: 804-217-7900. 

Program questions or specification requests may be directed to                                            
Provider Services at 1-800-835-4080. 


